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ATTENTION, JOB SEEKERS!

LAST FRIDAY  
of THIS month
Noon-3 p.m.

Mat-Su Job Center’s monthly Employer Spotlight 
series is designed to connect job seekers with local 
employers and industry professionals. Each session will 
feature a different business or industry representative 
who will share information about their organization, 
available opportunities and hiring practices. 

Attendees are encouraged to bring copies of their 
resume. Job seekers can also visit the Mat-Su Job Center 
prior to the event for assistance with resume preparation.

Free and open to the public!

THIS MONTH’S EMPLOYER: 
Mat-Su College

Friday, July 25, 2025
Mat-Su College helps build Alaska’s workforce 

with programs in healthcare, business, technology 
and trades. Discover job opportunities and how 

they’re shaping local careers!

MAT-SU  
JOB CENTER

877 West 
Commercial  

Drive, Wasilla

(907) 352-2500
alaskajobs.alaska.gov

Mat-Su Job Center presents ...

Real 
employers.

Real 
opportunities.
Right in your 
community.

EMPLOYER  
SPOTLIGHT

https://alaskajobs.alaska.gov/vosnet/Default.aspx

